
NPS CLOTHING SHOP
Northmead Public School P&C Association 

SQUARE WEBSITE AND
BACK TO SCHOOL
VOUCHERS 

T h e  C l o t h i n g  S h o p
n p s c l o t h i n g s h o p 1 @ g m a i l . c o m

NPS Clothing Shop is now accepting
NSW Back To School Vouchers.  Please
refer to the following information  on
how to submit your vouchers.

Uniforms and accessories can now be
purchased from our Square page:
https://northmead-public-school-pc-
association.square.site during the
back to school period.

https://northmead-public-school-pc-association.square.site/


Email the vouchers you wish to use to npsclothingshop1@gmail.com.

Clothing Shop volunteers will redeem vouchers and email  a unique
Clothing Shop discount code that can be used for purchases via our
Square site. Please remain patient and allow time for our volunteers to
get back to you.

If submitting multiple vouchers per child please indicate in your email if
you require individual discount codes to the value of $50 each or
the total value of vouchers submitted. 

Please ensure that Back To School Vouchers that have been emailed to
the Clothing Shop have not already been redeemed with another
provider. Discount codes will not be issued for invalid vouchers. 

Vouchers can not be  used on Qkr! and can not be redeemed
retrospectively for uniforms already purchased.

Our Square website for the purchase of uniforms from  the
Clothing Shop during the back to school period is now open.  This
website provides a means for NSW Back To School Vouchers to be
accepted where Qkr! does not. 

Uniform items can also be purchased without vouchers from
Square.  

https://northmead-public-school-pc-association.square.site
.

USING YOUR VOUCHERS WITH
THE CLOTHING SHOP  

SUBMITTING YOUR VOUCHERS

mailto:npsclothingshop1@gmail.com
https://northmead-public-school-pc-association.square.site/


Vouchers can be used on all school items including hats and school
bags, summer and winter uniforms. 

Plan ahead to maximise your discount - one discount code per
transaction. 

Discount codes are single use only.

If your order totals more than the value of your discount code, your
code can be applied with the difference to be paid at checkout. Please
ensure that you use the whole amount of your discount as any
difference if not spent is non-refundable. 

 Vouchers and discount codes are valid until 30/6/23.

During Term 1 the Clothing Shop menu in Qkr! for our new uniform will
remain closed. Second hand items will remain on Qkr!

 

USING YOUR VOUCHERS TO ORDER UNIFORMS 

WHEN WILL ORDERS BE DELIVERED TO CLASS 

Please continue to use your 2022 class until new 2023 classes are
known. If ordering for 2023 Kindergarten students please state Kindy
2023. Once known, please ensure you enter your child's new class so
that orders can be delivered to them.

Orders will be delivered to class ASAP from Tuesday 31st January 2023.   
Orders are generally packed on Monday and Thursday mornings and
distributed to classes via the teachers trays in the office.

FURTHER INFORMATION

Please contact The Clothing Shop via email
npsclothingshop1@gmail.com for further assistance. 

 

mailto:npsclothingshop1@gmail.com

